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916 South Cesar E. Chavez Drive
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53204
T (414) 541-5200 F (414) 541-5201

Patricia Najera, Chair

City of Milwaukee Planning Commission
809 N. Broadway

Milwaukee, W1 53202

January 19, 2018
Dear Chairwoman Najera,

It is my pleasure to write to you and express El Rey’s support for Cristo Rey Jesuit High School of
Milwaukee and their planned development at 1818 West National Ave. The entire Villarreal
Family and management team of El Rey is extremely excited about this project. We hope that
Cristo Rey’s request to rezone the property as Institutional is approved.

As | have learned about Cristo Rey and the education model they have so carefully crafted over
the last 20 years, | strongly believe we are truly blessed to have a school such as theirs here in
Milwaukee. Their mission to empower our youth by developing their minds, filling their hearts,
and providing valuable work study experience has proven to build well-rounded students into
contributing providers for all communities. El Rey would be thrilled to have Cristo Rey and their
students as neighbors in our community.

We look forward to a successful partnership with Cristo Rey, and will readily offer any
assistance we could provide. El Rey wishes nothing more than to join their inspiring mission

and investment towards the youth of the Southside of Milwaukee.

Thank you for your time and please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Abige

Nelson Lang
General Manager

CC: Alderman Perez
Andrew Stith



